Information Sheet for Bosbury and Coddington Group Parish Council - April 2018

The following information has been emailed to the clerk over the course of the last month. It is for you to be aware of and action as you see fit. Should you believe anything needs further action or discussion by the Parish Council - please email the clerk to request that it be included as an agenda item at a subsequent meeting of the Parish Council.

1. The Weeping Poppies Installation at Hereford Cathedral opened 12th March 2018